
 

 

 

 

 

 

8th September 2017 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

SWIMMING LESSONS FOR DIAMOND CLASS 

 

Swimming lessons will commence for Diamond Class on Tuesday 26th September and will run 

every Tuesday morning until the last session on 14th November 2017. 

Please send your child into school with their swimming kit for each of these Tuesdays (for more 

details see the Uniform Policy on the school’s website 

http://www.alexanderhoseaprimary.co.uk/page/?title=Health%2C+Safety%2C+Welfare+and+Pre

mises%26%23160%3B+Policies&pid=49). 

Please ensure that long hair is tied back or a swimming hat worn.  Earrings should be removed or 

covered with tape/plasters. Girls must wear full costumes – no two pieces please and boys must 

wear trunks or shorts that go above the knee. 

If any of you would be happy to go along as a parent helper to the swimming sessions, please let 

the office staff know. 

 

Many thanks for your assistance. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

Ms Pursey 

Sports Co-ordinator 
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